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Thank you for providing your ideas for tunnel construction. Many years

ago, it was common to build projects by filling in large aquatic areas.

Many of the waterways in the Duwamish industrial area were created by

filling in Elliott Bay and the Duwamish River. Over time this practice has

changed because it eliminates important habitat for fish and aquatic

species. As a result, it is highly unlikely that the lead agencies would be

able to gain approval and necessary permits from several federal, state,

and local agencies to construct the tunnel by filling in a large portion of

Seattle's shoreline. A large-scale fill would reduce available habitat for

fish and other aquatic species, many of which are protected by the

federal Endangered Species Act.

In addition, a tunnel built entirely along the Elliott Bay shoreline would

eliminate the waterfront businesses located on piers and it would impede

commerce and navigation associated with the Port of Seattle and

Washington State Ferry system.
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